
On April 14, 2012, IHNA members came together 

to empower young Latina adolescents through the 

project, A Cinderella Story: Tales from Little Village.  

Prom is a memorable event that many young girls 

look forward to during their high school years. 

Through the collaborative efforts of Enlace Chicago, 

Farragut Career Academy High School, The Illinois 

Hispanic Nurses Association (IHNA) and The Little 

Village Chamber of Commerce, 60 senior girls at 

Farragut Career Academy High School had access to 

over 230 donated prom dresses, shoes, purses and 

jewelry. Unlike other projects aimed at providing 

access to prom dresses, A Cinderella Story strived to 

take the project to the next level. The project 

included education workshops which lasted 20 
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minutes. Registered nurses provided the education 

which focused on the importance of mental health 

awareness and academic progression. 

The highlight of the education provided was aimed at 

identifying and developing healthy stress relief 

practices through exercise, healthy eating and 

relaxation. Information was also provided about goal 

setting and opportunities in nursing. IHNA hopes to 

continue to empower young adolescents to reach 

higher levels of success through education and health 

awareness. IHNA was a great fit for this project as 

many of our nurses have overcome cultural and 

societal barriers and have succeeded in reaching their 

personal and professional goals. It was truly exciting 

to see the interest the girls displayed in the topics 

discussed and the joy in their faces when they raised 

their hands when asked if they were interested in 

attending college. IHNA is devoted to educating our 

communities about health and becoming involved in 

our youth’s future.  

This event highlighted the hearts of our volunteers 

and I would like to personally thank each volunteer 

for your dedication. I look forward to working with 

each o f you again in the near future.  

 

                -Adrianna Nava, BSN, RN 
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A Special Thank You to Hines VA for their Contribution to the Project! 



NAHN ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

NAHN PRESIDENT MAKING HEADLINES  

Angie Millan, MSN, RNP, CNS 

C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  t o  O u r  N a t i o n a l  P r e s i d e n t  

The National Association of 
Hispanic Nurses (NAHN) is 
pleased to announce that 
NAHN’s President, Angie 
Millan, MSN, RNP, CNS, will be 
inducted as a Fellow of the 
American Academy of Nursing 
(AAN) during the 39th AAN 
Annual Meeting and Conference 
in October 11-13, 2012, 
Washington, DC, in recognition 
for her outstanding contributions 
and achievements in nursing. 

The American Academy of 
Nursing’s approximately 1,800 
Fellows are nursing leaders in 
education, management, 
practice and research. 

Invitation to Fellowship is more 
than recognition of one’s 
accomplishments within the 
nursing profession. Academy 
Fellow also have responsibility to 
contribute their time and 
energies to the Academy, and to 
engage with other health care 
leaders outside the Academy in 
transforming America’s health 
care system by enhancing the 
quality of nursing care, 
promoting healthy aging and 
human development across the 
life continuum, reducing health 
disparities and inequalities, and 
strengthening the nursing and 
health care delivery system, 
nationally and internationally.  



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NURSES! 

Cecilia Castillo (2012)  

graduated with an Associate’s Degree 

in Nursing from Wilbur Wright  

Community College. 

Ingrid Lissette Delgado (2012)

graduated with an Associate’s Degree 

in Nursing from Wilbur Wright   

Community College.  

Maria Rios Hernandez (2012) 

graduated with an Associate’s Degree 

in Nursing from Daley College. 

Irene Angelica Mendez (2012) 

graduated with a Bachelor of Science 

in Nursing (BSN) from The University 

of Wisconsin-Madison. 

Adrianna Nava (2012) graduated 

with a Master’s of Science in Nursing 

in Health Leadership and Policy from 

The University of Pennsylvania. 

Congratulations to Susana Gonzalez RN, MSN, MHA, 

CNML, Director of Women Services at MacNeal Hospital 

in Berwyn, Illinois for being 1 in 6 nurses to be named a 

Greater Chicago Regional Winner. As a Regional Winner, 

Susana will represent the region at the Nurse.com National 

Program in the Volunteerism & Service category in the Fall.  

Susana was honored at the Greater Chicago Nurse.com 

Nursing Excellence Gala on Tuesday evening, May 15th at 

the Chicago Marriott in Schaumburg, IL.  



SHARE YOUR NURSING STORY! 

UNITED HEALTH GROUP HOSTS IHNA MAY MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Thank you to United Health Group! 

N e w  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  i n  N u r s i n g  

UnitedHealth Group is a leading health 

care company providing numerous health 

care products and services and serving 

more than 75 million people worldwide. 

IHNA members had the pleasure of 

learning more about the new 

opportunities in nursing at the last 

membership meeting on Thursday, May 

17, 2012. The discussion was on 

telephonic case management and the role 

of the Registered Nurse. The panel of 

Guest Speakers included: 

 Deb Arabadjief, RN, CCM,  

Site Director 

 Mary Beth Billie, RN, CCM,  

Site Director 

 Suzanne Oxley, Senior Recruiter 

To add to the discussion, a panel of 

experienced Registered Nurses involved 

in telephonic case management shared 

their experiences and challenges with 

IHNA members. Their input was truly 

beneficial and allowed members to gain 

insight about case management through 

UnitedHealth Group.  

As a Silver Sponsor to IHNA, we are 

thankful for UnitedHealth Group’s 

dedication to IHNA and look forward to 

learning more about the new 

opportunities in nursing. If you are 

interested in learning more about the 

opportunities at UnitedHealth Group, 

please do not hesitate to contact the 

IHNA Board. More information can also 

be find on the United Health Group 

Website at: 

 

http://careers.unitedhealthgroup.com/ 
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Email: hispanicnursesillinois@yahoo.com 
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Chicago, IL 60634 

Ihna-nahn.weebly.com 

I l l i no i s  H i span ic  Nurses  

Assoc i a t i on    

MUEVETE USA: DECREASING CHILDHOOD OBESITY IN CHICAGO 

The Muevete (Move) USATM 

program was designed and 

executed by NAHN as a pilot last 

year to raise awareness for the 

childhood obesity issue and 

encourage Hispanic youth to make 

and maintain healthy lifestyle 

changes.  

Since 2010, the program has 

received $300,000 in funding from 

The Coca-Cola Foundation in the 

form of two grants. With the 

second grant, NAHN will deploy 

Muevete (Move) USATM in 10 

A Ca l l  to  Act ion !  

Interested in volunteering? Contact Elizabette 

Nava, BSN, RN at elizabettenava@yahoo.com 

additional locations and will now 

include entire families in the 

program. Last year, the pilot 

program was deployed in five 

locations: Los Angeles; Chicago; 

Brownsville, Texas; Phoenix; and 

San Antonio. In Chicago, Muevete 

participants danced to the beat of 

Latin music at the South Chicago 

Neighborhood House.  

This year, plans are in action to 

work in the Little Village 

Community. Nurses are needed to 

volunteer; sign up today! 
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